
 

 

 

Subject: Important Requirement: Daily Reading Book for Students 

Dear Parents/carers of Y7 and Y8 students, 

I hope this message finds you well. We are writing to highlight an essential 

component of your child's educational experience at school. As part of our 

commitment to fostering a culture of reading and continuous learning, we are 

implementing a new requirement for all KS3 students. 

Starting in January, it is mandatory for all KS3 students to bring their selected 

reading book to school every day as part of their required equipment. This book has 

been chosen by your child in a designated reading lesson and is suitable for their 

reading age. This book serves as a fundamental element of their learning journey and 

complements our curriculum by encouraging a love for reading and expanding their 

knowledge beyond the classroom. 

The significance of regular reading cannot be overstated. It not only enhances 

literacy skills but also broadens perspectives, improves concentration, and fosters 

imagination. By having their selected reading book with them daily, students can 

utilise spare moments throughout the day to delve into the world of literature. 

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring that your child comes to school equipped 

with their chosen reading material. This consistent practice will contribute 

significantly to their overall academic growth and development. 

Should your child encounter any challenges in acquiring a suitable book or have any 

specific requirements, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We are here to assist 

and guide them in their literary endeavours. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in making this initiative a success. 

Together, we can create an enriching and conducive learning environment for our 

students. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Willis 

Teacher of English 

St Bede’s Catholic Voluntary Academy 


